
STATUS UPDATE

 Warren RECC lobbies are
CLOSED 
Drive-thru windows are OPEN 
Visitors are asked to
reschedule unless it is an
emergency

As of April 29, we are operating
at a LEVEL 3 response. For you
that means:

Visit www.wrecc.com to make
payments or to apply for service. 
 
 

WEEK 4

This week, the first businesses are
reopening in Kentucky. We are
excited for this first step! Now more
than ever, its extremely important
that we follow the CDC and State
guidelines for safety. This week, we'll
share helpful hints and online
resources to keep you up to date. As
always, we also have a fun tip for you
to enjoy with your family while you
remain #healthyathome.

STATUS UPDATE

http://www.wrecc.com/


MASKS 

TELEWORKING

On Monday, Governor Beshear
announced that all Kentuckians
should plan to wear masks in public
starting May 11. Before then, you
will likely be asked to wear a mask
if you visit a healthcare provider.
Visit the CDC website for detailed
instructions on the best types of
masks and how to properly wear
them. 
 

While businesses are gradually
reopening, many of you will
continue to work from home.
Teleworking is a great way to
continue to stay healthy at
home, but it can be a challenge!
For more on teleworking best
practices, check out these FREE
webinars from WKU's Division of
Extended Learning and
Outreach:
https://www.wku.edu/cpd/cwd
/webinars.php
 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html
https://www.wku.edu/cpd/cwd/webinars.php
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html
https://www.wku.edu/cpd/cwd/webinars.php


ART CONTEST!

Warren RECC is offering a coloring
and doodling contest for students K-
12 who live in the Warren RECC
territory! Enter one or both contests
and be eligible to win a $25 gift card!
Visit www.wrecc.com/coloring-and-
doodling-contest/ for more
information! Deadline for entries is
May 13.  
 
 

WARM HEARTS

Warren RECC's Operation Warm
Hearts program offers assistance
to members who may be having a
difficult time paying their electric
bill. If you would like to learn more
about how to donate to Operation
Warm Hearts to help members in
need, visit
www.wrecc.com/operation-
warmhearts/ to enroll. If you are
experiencing financial difficulties
due to theCOVID-19 virus, please
contactus at 270-842-6541.  
 

http://www.wrecc.com/operation-warm-hearts/
http://www.wrecc.com/coloring-and-doodling-contest/
http://www.wrecc.com/operation-warm-hearts/

